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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Our two S4/5 Religious and Moral Education classes at Cedarbank School are organising a “Food Bank 

Fortnight” as part of their SQA Beliefs and Values Award course. The project aims to raise awareness of the 

importance of food banks to our local community. 

 

Both classes would like to support our local food bank in Craigshill, Livingston by collecting donations of 

food items. If you are able to help, our pupils would be very grateful for donations of tinned or packet 

items/cereal/biscuits/tea/coffee/toiletries – anything that is non-perishable. 

 

A donation box will be available in the Cedarbank School office in the main building and in Mr. 

Henderson’s classroom in our Cedarbank Deans annexe from Monday 11th March until Thursday 24th 

March. Pupils will be invited to put donations in the boxes during registration over the two week period. 

 

A representative from West Lothian Food Bank will visit both classes on Thursday 24th March and a 

presentation of our donations will be made. 

 

Please support this very important project as generously as you can. 

 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Henderson and Mrs. Clark 

S4/5 Religious and Moral Education teacher s        

   

 
      @CedarbankSchool 
 
 
 
    


